Forrest P.  Hymas 										
Chapter 12 Trustee   803 Canyon Rd   *   Hailey, ID  83333    *   Phone 208/788-7111  *   Fax 208/788-1578





August 11, 2016


Dear colleagues, clients, and friends:
I would like to inform you that I am retiring from my position as the Chapter 12 Bankruptcy Trustee, effective August 10, 2016.
Thank you for the numerous opportunities for professional and personal development that you have provided me over the past 48 years. I have enjoyed working for the Bankruptcy Court and appreciate the support provided me during my tenure with the company.
While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss working with my clients. If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. I have included my personal email so that you can continue to contact me after I leave the company.
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Sincerely,



Forrest P. Hymas
Chapter 12 Trustee
hymas@cox.net




